Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 6:15 PM

To: ‘burkhartB0526@msn.com’; 'darylburkhart@hotmail.com'’

Cc: Baldwin, Debbie; Lindblom, Steven

Subject: Water Quality Resuits

Attachments: TABLE1_ANALYTICAL_SUM_Post_Frac.xism; J14533-1 Std_Tal_L4 Package_Mini Final

Report 4-13-11.pdf

Daryl & Cynthia,

Attached is a draft of the summary table comparing the two water samples as well as the Iab report for the sample
collected on 4-13-11. As | mentioned on the phone message, the Arsenic and Cadmium concentrations exceed the
drinking water standard and Lead and Selenium were also detected. The rest of the results were consistent with the last
sample. I'm having the lab double check to make sure there were no problems with the analysis. In the meantime, |
think it would be best to coltect another sample for metals to verify if these results are valid.

Please let me know if Thursday moming is ok to collect the follow up sample.
Thanks,
John

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Spedialist



